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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Jaydon Year 5 & 6

Lottie 
LottieLottie

Year 3 & 4

Dylan Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …

Niall 
Year 5 & 6

Literacy Award 

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

95.71 % 
overall attendance
w/e 19th April 2024

Head teacher’s message

Head teacher
awards

Well 
done!

Archie 
Year 3 & 4

Priya
Year 1 & 2

Sophie 

In Year 5 & 6

For working hard.  

Miley

In Year 3 & 4

For good manners.

Remy

In Year 1 & 2

For a mature attitude.  

Levi

EYFS

For sharing.   

Date :  Friday 19th April 

Dear Parents / Carers,

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school after the
Easter break. They have settled quickly and thoroughly engaged
in their learning. On Wednesday 17th April we hosted a Hockey
festival with 8 other schools joining us and Year 4 thoroughly
enjoyed the experience – improving their hockey skills as well as
working with children from other schools.

Today we have launched a new certificate for our celebration
assembly. Reading and writing will now be celebrated through a
Literacy Award. The Headteacher / Star of the Week award will
remain unchanged. Our new award is a Maths certificate – to
celebrate effort and achievement in Mathematics.

Have an enjoyable weekend.

Kind Regards
Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher

Maths 
Award 
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Year 3 /4 Trip – Friday 26th April

Woodmatters.  
Thank you to those parents who have made a

voluntary contribution for the trip to Woodmatters.

Donations can still be made via SchoolHub and is

greatly appreciated. The school does also financially

support trips out of the school budget. However,

without contributions we would be unable to partially

fund as many trips as we do.

Please remember to either provide your children with

a packed lunch or order one from the school kitchen.

Further information will be provided regarding time of

departure and arrival back to school when this has

been confirmed with the coach company.

EYFS Wellie Donation 
EYFS would appreciate donations of

any wellies that your children have

outgrown. This will support us in

using the school grounds even when

it is muddy underfoot. Please hand

into the school office or straight to

the EYFS team.

Class Photographs
Class photographs will be taken on Wednesday 24th

April.   

Neuro-Diversity Day 
On Monday 29th April we will be

celebrating a Neuro-Diversity day.

Each class will engage in an age

appropriate session with Katy

Blacklock. Please see the next page

of this letter. Katy has written a

wonderful introduction and

explanation.

On the day the children may bring in

a small teddy which is special to

them. This teddy must be able to fit

in a bag and on their table. Please

no gigantic teddies!

After School clubs 
All after school clubs will be starting next week WB 

23.4.24 
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Neurodiversity Day – Monday 29th April 2024

Dear Parents,

Firstly I hope you are all well and recovered after the Easter break.

I wanted to write to you all to introduce myself to those who aren’t familiar with me, I’m Katy

Blacklock and have 3 children who attend Moor Row School, in most recent month’s I have

been actively supporting the school as a volunteer.

On the 29th April, I will be attending school to deliver an awareness day on the topic of

Neurodiversity. I was diagnosed at 26 with Autism, and in the following year ADHD having

spent numerous years under the care of the NHS mental health services, all three of my

children also have a neurodivergent diagnosis.

This day will include short workshops around awareness of Neurodivergent diagnosis,

understanding behaviours, coping mechanisms, peer support and terminology. Whilst I

appreciate this may be a difficult topic for some, I really do hope it brings comfort and

understanding for all, creating a inclusive environment for both teachers, parents, and

students.

All topics have been discussed and reviewed by the teachers, and the children will be

encouraged to speak if they wish, no question is a silly question.

I wanted to write to you all as an ambassador for MIND UK, OCD UK, Autism & ADHD

advocate to offer support and guidance should you ever need it. Navigating a family is hard

regardless, and whilst embracing on our journey we have found the most rewarding support is

getting to know and understand others.

I hope you find this letter well, and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact

the school in which I will be happy to aid where I can. Please also reach out if you would like

any further guidance, information, coping strategies or interested in workshops. I hope to

implement these in the new school year but have a bank of resources currently available.

Yours Sincerely,

Katy Blacklock
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3 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

April May June 

Thursday 13th – Friday 

14th June 

Year 3 / 4 Residential 

Friday 3rd May Year 5 / 6 

RAF STEM Challenge

Tuesday 23rd April Phunky

Food Assembly. 

Wednesday 24th April 

Class photos 

Friday 26th April – Year 3 / 

4 School Trip 

WEEK 
05

Monday 29th April Moor 

Row School Neuro-

diversity day.  

WB 17th June RSE Week 

Tuesday 18th June 

Phunky Food Assembly

Haig Embroidery 

Uniform fitting and 

ordering  

Friday 21st June Theme 

Lunch 

Thursday 6th June 

Matilda parent event 3.30 

pm. 

Year 6 SATs week

Thursday 16th May Theme 

Lunch  

Thursday 23rd May Parent 

Workshop Cyber safety 

3.30 pm 

HALF TERM 

Wednesday 26th –

Friday 28th June Year 

5 / 6 Residential 

Future Dates July:
Wednesday 10th July pm Sports Day 
Monday 15th July School reports to parents
Wednesday 17th July Reserve Sports day. 

Are you concerned 
about a child?  Please 
click on the link below.

https://www.cumbrias
afeguardingchildren.co
.uk/

https://www.cumbriasafeguardingchildren.co.uk/

